Greater Cincinnati Running Club
Meeting Minutes
January 10, 2022

Attendance: Todd Hofacre, Kila Hanrahan, Marty Hovey, Liz Hofacre

Todd called the meeting to order at 700 PM

Todd provided the checking account balance as well as explained recent outlays and expenses.
Todd provided a recap of Holiday Lights Run on 12/13/2021-About 20 made it.

Todd discussed suites for the Heart Mini marathon on March 13, 2020. Possibly two are needed because
of social distancing.

The Flying Pig is scheduled for May. Todd has to sign up the club for the Piggest raffle.
Todd discussed the clock’s battery-not clear if this can be found.
Todd provided recap of Thanksgiving Day Race-the weather was wet. $500.00 was the club’s take.

Todd provided a summary of the 2021 Grand Prix. The leaders for 2021 are Mike Neil and Barb O’Wein.
The scoring may change but more races will be added-5 A races.

The 2022 Winter Wonderland Race is set for 1/23/22. So far there are 67 preregistered. 125 is the limit
this year.

Club has not posted much on social media.
Concerning merchandising, Liz recommended gloves and water bottles.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40.



